11th February, 2019

Dear Parents,

GRADE 3/4 INCURSION - BEING BRAVE

On Friday 8th March, Brainstorm Productions will be presenting "Being Brave", a show about being resilient and assertive.

This is a humorous and entertaining way to help children learn strategies to deal with negative emotions through good communication, persistence and positive self-talk.

This incursion supports the Kings Park "Values" program in maintaining a safe and supportive school environment for all.

The cost for this incursion is \$5.00. Please sign the attached envelope and return it to school with payment as soon as possible. If you have claimed for the Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund Grant please put CSEF in the amount box and do not put any payment in the envelope.

Thank you.

GRADE 3/4 TEACHERS

Jodi Park Principal